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This month we go for a more light hearted newsletter than we normally publish. This 
will be a song about reuse. Reuse of rags to be specific. This song is called Pineapple 
Rag. It was written by Bob Blue who taught school for many years in Wellesley 
Massachusetts and died in 2006 from complications of multiple sclerosis. Along the 
way he wrote amusing, entertaining and serious songs, essays and poems. He gave 
informal performances in his home to adoring audiences from the community.  
 
In this clip, he explains the connection between his song and Scott Joplin’s piano rag 
of the same name. The reuse promo comes at the end. 
 
I hope you like it. 
 
Copy the URL below into your browser, 
http://www.bobblue.org/music/Pineapple_rag.mp3 
 
If you are viewing this in Adobe Acrobat, rather than the free Adobe Reader, select the 
icon on the toolbar for selecting text which is a T with a little dotted square beneath it. 
Then you can copy the above link. 

 

 

Do you know anyone who should be getting this newsletter. Send me 
their email address to add to the distribution list. 


